
Public comment 17-2295-EL-BGN and 18-0488-EL-BGN 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: jegbert1976@gmail.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 3:32 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: May 18, 2018 3:31 PM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: Jeff 
LAST_NAME: Egbert 
EMAIL: jegbert1976@gmail.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 4196186499 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 2589 E Township Road 86 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Tiffin 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44883 
COUNTY: Seneca 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: I have been researching the information on wind turbines, and need to say that we are 
completely against any           
of them being placed in Seneca County.  We believe the shadows and noise would be very disrupting, 
and it's certainly something we do not wish to deal with.  One particular video caught my attention, and 
their closest turbine was 1200 feet from their home.  The host of problems for them was unimaginable 
to me. 
 
We believe any turbines here would be a complete disservice to our country way of life.  
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